
 

 
 

 

   

 

Stronger together since 1999 

Building a safe, sustainable, welcoming community.  

ROAD OPEN NOTICE  
Structure 9, Sideroad 3E 

 

The Township of Wellington North wishes to advise you of the re-opening of Sideroad 3E 
between Concession 4 N and Concession 6 N effective November 22, 2024, at 2 pm, following 
the bridge replacement work that began on June 3, 2024.   

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, please contact: 

 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com  
 
Issue Date: November 22, 2024 
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